
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community! 

Did you know that sports are happening for both our high school and middle school students? If you 
have a student interested in participating, sports forms are posted on the district website as well as 
being available at the Lowell Jr/Sr High School office. The first middle school football practice is 
Monday, March 1st, at Lundy Elementary, at 6:00pm. Questions? Call 541.937.2124. 

What is even better than school sports? Kids in classrooms! This week marks the first time every Lowell 
School District Student has had the opportunity to be in the classroom for in person learning this year! 
Teachers, staff, and students alike enjoyed being back together. While we are working to maintain 
social distancing, masks, sanitization schedules as best as possible, there will always be areas of 
improvement. If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your student’s building 
administrator.  

Looking for some entertainment while maintaining social distancing? Our Lowell Drama Department 
presents a live virtual presentation of “Check Please: Stay-at-Home Edition,” a short one-act comedy 
by Jonathan Rand. There will be free 7:00pm shows on Thursday, February 25th, Friday, February 26th, 
and Saturday, February 27th. The link will be posted on the Lowell website (www.lowell.k12.or.us).  

Read Across America is happening Tuesday, March 2nd. We will miss our school wide assemblies this 
year, however, Lundy students will still participate in activities within their classrooms. All staff and 
students are invited and encouraged to dress up as a character from a book to celebrate the day!  

Do you have or know of someone who has a child that will turn 5 on or before September 1, 2021? It 
is time for kindergarten registration! Call Lundy Elementary at 541.937.2105 to receive your 
kindergarten enrollment packet. 

Lowell School District is proud to provide services and programs for our community. Our food service 
program continues to feed children ages 0-18 at no cost to families, through food delivery and food 
pick up. For those receiving meals in school, arrangements are being made to provide food for 
weekends as well. Details will be coming soon! Another service the district provides is cardboard 
recycling. This helps both our neighbors and the environment. However, we are finding garbage in 
the recycling receptacles. Please be sure to separate out only clean cardboard into the containers. 
This will allow us to maintain the staffing and equipment needed to provide this service. No other 
recycling is allowed at this time; only clean cardboard is acceptable.  

As our county opens back up and we are seeing the first signs of spring, please remember that we 
need to maintain social distancing, wearing masks and practicing good hygiene in order to see the 
number of positive Covid cases continue to decline. We love having our students in class, having our 
athletes compete and our county re-opening, but in order to maintain our progress, we all have to 
do our part!  

And as always, stay safe, healthy and kind! 

http://www.lowell.k12.or.us/

